
REQUESTS FOR APPLICATIONS
The Partnership for Children of the Foothills is accepting applications for a contractor to provide a Circle of Parents activity in Rutherford County, NC.  Circle of Parents is an evidenced based parent-led support group that provides a friendly, supportive environment and provides a place where anyone in a parenting role can openly discuss the successes and challenges of raising children.  This Circle of Parents group should focus on parents of birth to five-year-old children and target the Hispanic Community. The program should be delivered in Spanish with a facilitator and child care staff that are fluent in Spanish.

Interested agencies/contractors should request a bidder’s packet by emailing barry@pfcfoothills.org.  Funding is subject to approval by the Partnership for Children of the Foothills Board of Directors and the North Carolina Partnership for Children, Inc. and is subject to availability of funds and successful performance of the awarded contractor.   Applications MUST BE received no later than 5:00 pm on 
December 22, 2021 and may be emailed to barry@pfcfoothills.org.  Applicants should anticipate an activity start date of January 1, 2022.  Awarded bids will be for a three-year term.



